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Year 7 2023 Information Evening and Orientation Program 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
You and your Year 6 child are warmly invited to attend our orientation to High School Program for 
Year 6 students. The following activities have been organised: 
 

Student & Parent Information Evening 
Thursday 24th November 2022 from 5:00pm – 6:00pm at the High School Library 
 

This evening will provide an opportunity for parents and Year 6 students to find out all they need to 
know about starting Year 7. It will include a tour of facilities, supper, information session, introduction 
to staff and question time. 
 

Orientation visits to the High School 
Thursday 24th November 2022 from 9:30am – 3:20pm 

 
Students will start the day at primary to have the rolls marked, they will then walk to the high school 
for a 9:30am start. Students will complete the day at high school, where they can catch the bus home 
or be collected from the Secondary site at 3:20pm. 
 
This visit will provide opportunities to complete activities in the secondary subject areas including 
Science, Food Technology and Design & Technology. Due to workplace health and safety regulations, 
students are required to wear fully enclosed leather shoes. 
 
If you have any questions about any of these activities, or if you would like to visit the school at 
another time, please contact either Mr Justin Connors or Mrs Rachael Ferguson (Relieving Principal) 
on 6785 1184. 
 
We look forward to working with you to provide the best possible educational opportunities for your 
child as they start High School in 2023. 
 
Please return the slip below to confirm your attendance at the Information Evening by Friday 18th 
November, so the school can arrange catering for the evening.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

Mrs R Ferguson              Mr J Connors 
 

Mrs R Ferguson                                                Mr J Connors 
Relieving Principal                 Head Teacher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I ………………………………………………………………………………..…………………….. (name/s) will / will not (please circle) 
be attending the Parent Information Evening on Thursday 24th November. 
 
 
………………………………………………..                              ………………………….. 
Signature                  Date 


